Clir lan Harvey

From: ian@ian4sunbury.org
Sent: 07 April 2020 14:14
To: Amar Brar; Bob Noble; Clare Barratt; Colin Barnard; Dick Smith-Ainsley; Helen

Harvey; Jim Mcllroy; Jo Sexton; John Boughtflower; Mary Madams; Maureen
Attewell; Michele Gibson; Naz Islam; Nick Gething ; Olivia Rybinski; Richard Barratt;
Robin Sider; Rose Chandler; Satvinder Buttar; Tony Harman; Tony Mitchell; Vivienne

Leighton
Subject: Waterfront Images
Attachments: Bidder A.pdf; Bidder B .pdf

Dear Group

Following yesterdays teleconference, and as agreed, | have now obtained agreement to release to Group the
attached illustrations that were provided as part of the assessment process.

These have been released to us under the following caveats set by the Monitoring Officer:
“THESE PLANS AND DRAWINGS ARE NOT FINAL DESIGNS.

As part of the tender submission bidders provided indicative plans/drawings of their proposals for the site and
these are provided to you for information only.

These were provided as part of the tender purely for illustrative purposes only and were only to enable them to
demonstrate in feasibility terms the mix of uses on the site. These proposals are subject to the pre-application,
consultation and the full planning process and will be amended and developed both before and during that
process.

Bidders were not required to produce fully detailed designed schemes or provide details of materials at tender
submission stage as this would be cost prohibitive for them.

THESE PLANS ARE CONFIDENTIAL DO NOT PRINT OR REPRODUCE”
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Take care

lan

Clir lan T E Harvey

Leader, Speltharne Conservative Group
Leader Spelthorne Borough Council
Spelthorne Means Business
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